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June 15, 2010 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
The Butte County Department of Public Works wishes to inform the general public of road construction 
on Oro-Bangor Highway between Miners Ranch Road and Bangor.   
 
Rehabilitation of Oro-Bangor Highway began on Monday, June 14, 2010, and will continue through 
Friday, July 9, 2010.  Motorists should expect delays up to one hour during the hours of 8:00am and 
3:00pm.  No detours are available.  Motorists will need to find an alternate route.   
 
Emergency situations will be dealt with immediately. 
 
Motorists are urged to use caution while passing through the construction area.  Fines are doubled for 
traffic violations in construction zones and the CHP will be enforcing these regulations. 
 
Questions regarding this notification should be directed to the Butte County Public Works Department at 
(530) 538-7681. 
 
 
 
 
Mike Crump,  
Director Butte County Department of Public Works 
 
 
 
  
 

 
  


